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Welcome back!  

We hope you and your family have had an enjoyable and restful break and are ready for the new 

term. As you will appreciate, we endeavour to make your child’s year as enjoyable as possible and 

we intend to give them a great deal of support and encouragement to reach their goals. 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher 

in the first instance. If you still have any questions or concerns please speak to the senior leader. 
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PE Days  

 Wednesday 

 Thursday 
 

Please ensure that your 

child comes dressed in 

their PE kit on these days.  

 

 

 

 

Do you have any free time 

during the school week? 

Are you able to volunteer 

in our team? 

We are looking for 

volunteers to help in class 

and to read with children. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are 

interested.   

Important dates  

Thursday 20th April – British 

Values Day - non uniform day 

(dress in red, white or blue)  

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 

26th April – Parent 

Consultations’ 

Friday 28th April – British Values 

Assembly  

 

 

  

Our Curriculum  

Our curriculum is based on a selected text. The text for this half term is Man on the Moon.  

 Reading – Secrets of a Sun King by Emma Carroll. 

 Literacy – Writing an information text and narrative. 

 Maths – Fractions, Money and Time.  
 Science – Plants.                                                                                    
 History – Learning about Ancient Egypt. 

 RE – Why do people pray?  

 Art – Constructing a canopic jar from mixed materials. 

 PE – Athletics and Co-ordination.  

 PSHE – Looking after our world. 

 Music – Learning more about musical styles. 

 Computing – Egyptian patterns. 

 French – Story telling.  

 

 

  

Reminders 

School starts at 8.55am and finishes at 

3.20pm. Good attendance is 96% and 

above. Please ensure that your child is in 

school regularly to meet this target. You 

can check on Weduc for your child’s most 

up to date attendance.  

Please ensure that packed lunches 

contain no nuts / traces of nuts. We are a 

nut free school.  

 

  

Cultural Capital 

The curriculum is designed to instil high aspirations in all of 

our children and to encourage them to become resilient, life-

long learners who embrace challenges and continue to grow 

and develop their cultural capital. This half term, we have 

some wonderful opportunities planned such as, visiting The 

British Museum to learn about Ancient Egypt, taking on the 

role of a graphic designer as well as learning the skill of 

pottery and making Canopic jars. 

Helping at home  

Homework is sent out on Friday 

and is due on Wednesday.  

Spending at least 10 minutes a 

day reading with your child. 

They will take home a levelled 

book and a book for pleasure.  

 

 

 


